
From: PSC Consumer Web Inquiry
To: PSC Public Information Officer
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 9:07:49 AM

From: Amy Kempf 
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 8:56 PM
To: PSC Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry

Name: Amy Kempf
Address: 13316 Creekview Road, Prospect, KY 40059  (City of River Bluff in Oldham County)
Cell phone: (
Utility Name: Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company

I received a letter today from Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company which was dated September
30, 2020 giving notice that they intend to raise our monthly sewer bill for City of River Bluff by 65.3%.
Currently, our present monthly rate is $58.16 and the new monthly rate will be $96.14. A 65.3% increase
per month is outrageous. This rate increase should not be approved. An intervention is requested.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Amy 
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